
 
 

 
“NC 451” 

 
NOTICE 

  
Notice is hereby given in terms of the Local Government Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (Act 
32 of 2000), and the Local Government Municipal Finance Management Act, 2006 (Act 53 of 
2006), that the Council of Joe Morolong Local Municipality, at its meeting on 28 February 
2023, adopted the Reviewed Service Delivery and Budget Implementation Plan (SDBIP) and 
the Adjustment Budget for the 2022/2023 Financial Year.  
 
The above-mentioned documents are available for viewing by all members of the public on 

the municipal website (www.joemorolong.gov.za) or at any of the following offices: 

• Joe Morolong Local Municipality Offices situated in Churchill,  

• Municipal satellite offices (Vanzylsrus, Hotazel & Heuningvlei),  

• All Tribal Offices in the jurisdiction of the Joe Morolong Local Municipality. 

• All Municipal Libraries (Cassel, Logaganeng & Vanzylsrus) 
 

Enquiries may be directed to:- 

The Acting Director: Planning and Development,  

Ms. D. Mecwi,  

plandev@joemorolong.gov.za  076 927 5545 

Chief Financial Officer 

Ms. B. Motlhaping 

cfo@joemorolong.gov.za  071 354 6838 

 

__________________________ 

Mr T. Tlhoaele 
Acting Municipal Manager 
Joe Morolong Local Municipality 
Private Bag X117 
Mothibistad 
8474 
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